
Wake County

Legislation Text

301 South McDowell Street
Raleigh, NC

Wake County Achieves Membership in the AARP Network of Age-Friendly Communities
That the Board of Commissioners recognizes Wake County's designation as a member of the
AARP Network of Age-Friendly Communities, an affiliate of the World Health Organization's
Age-Friendly Cities and Communities Program
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